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Notice Something Different?

Yes, we changed our name! The Indianapolis Urban League Young
Professionals is now The Exchange at the Indianapolis Urban
League.

Why the change? 

We listened to our members and the community and wanted to come
together as one collaborative effort that resonates with everyone who
wants to serve our diverse community. The name is different,
however, the mission and goals remain the same. We are here to
promote, advocate, develop and serve. The Exchange is our way to
empower the next generation and build a positive connection with the
City.

The best way to find out more is to stay connected to our Facebook
page or join us at one of our monthly meetings, currently held the third
Monday of the month at 6 p.m.

# Y P E M P O W E R E D

National Urban League Young Professional chapters across the
country were encouraged to affirm their members as part of the
YPEmpowered program. Check out our facebook page to see nearly
20 amazing and emerging community leaders.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3AUiZKNnsPEir1X-A-Nx00K3IonVlT9XK7-s2xpWJLW3kS7QSBTE3b2E7QoVBEMrShwu1GGOzDBpoFr1p9lQwUSJVnJf_GYxivNqIeugMHPUvJx3zZaL4vFiykRJfQHvWpcT0T17_Azj1MDdv0xvaYY18zW9I17kvePoOV39jOFHmZ8U6AeT_PvOUZA1fGNes5FLsR1FzG&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMbYaKxYE7ZJEg2IHjQi6Rfs-Jq6z9xSK7sSk4yZ0b73G4JO0KWpQ-uDoTqDOYhe9A_S7TcyoVWJUionpSeI5g-c4zUbkcYeHj8Nn1JQnFhqGLZzLnvFDLc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3AUiZKNnsPEir1X-A-Nx00K3IonVlT9XK7-s2xpWJLW3kS7QSBTE3b2E7QoVBEMrShwu1GGOzDBpoFr1p9lQwUSJVnJf_GYxivNqIeugMHPUvJx3zZaL4vFiykRJfQHvWpcT0T17_Azj1MDdv0xvaYY18zW9I17kvePoOV39jOFHmZ8U6AeT_PvOUZA1fGNes5FLsR1FzG&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3AUiZKNnsPDZxHYCU75nta_esfobXHKqoFVIbw5_Y4S1xxiqE0k7bPClwtW-uGoPJ9h9rLlpF60Xjh0SRScCWOD9oRyvg-qtlDnKgzmNfVLK6BkbaVrfFtiKD48yVqpdoGx9EFVxJoiI2w0-JkUdWhSJMLVuaZF8o3zk5N7bEOystmgXA3Y0bHGVlBoZc56wvjpwY141OJ2mAVst8zov4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMbYaKxYE7ZJEg2IHjQi6Rfs-Jq6z9xSK7sSk4yZ0b73G4JO0KWpQ-uDoTqDOYhe9A_S7TcyoVWJUionpSeI5g-c4zUbkcYeHj8Nn1JQnFhqGLZzLnvFDLc=&c=&ch=


T h e  E x c h a n g e  N o m i n a t e s  L e a d e r s  f o r  t h e  2 0 1 6
I B J  F o r t y  U n d e r  4 0

Congratulations to  Camille Blunt, Malina Simone Jeffers and
Marshawn Wolley.



Owner
Malina Simone Inc.

A former arts services
manager at the Arts
Council of Indianapolis
and director of marketing
and programs at the
Madame Walker Theatre
Center, Malina Jeffers
now creates projects on
her own, including many
under the Mosaic City
brand.

 
Read More 

 

Legislative Director
Office of the Mayor

Camille Blunt joined the
new administration of
Mayor Joe Hogsett in
January after working 14
years at Bose Public
Affairs Group, where she
left as the second vice
president specializing in
lobbying for education
and health care clients,
including the Indiana
Urban Schools
Association. A member of
the Indianapolis Public
Library board, Blunt will
now oversee the city's
relations with the
Legislature.

 Read More

T h e  E x c h a n g e  L e a d e r s h i p  F e l l o w s  P r o g r a m

The Exchange at the Indianapolis Urban League hosted our third
session of the Exchange Leadership Fellows Program, a partnership
with the Kelley School of Business - Indianapolis. Prof. Charlotte
Westerhaus Renfro, led a session on negotiation for program
participants. 
This program is an effort to empower participants in the skills they

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3AUiZKNnsPR_iwt0E9tNLYNBFdxlq-dsOew9RiwRsjwrVF9yDQufr7DJzmlWj5-An0aWG-ekqWu2Rsk1S7nDUmThmoB1cV4evMsf032YRn9iwPQTJYPFzzjS8cYSNZ-qdlXTR7ts-eBRxtge7G1BBnBLBY8NH2hh4x7RC647cXMZhYkflbW2X4eRNHvUm20rS1xi3TWqinsC6G4PlZYwc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuPv4e_xxUmNFuXWksdBPVDaxe8GLw1YvgoCaQdUz3nXPNMiQac4xxExPUGV0ymOEJYnQLmH_TE6VsPcIpczG30Qzg5kyP6bmVOMJZZ7ff31lj-rDHxJyxk-d7qH5pLnnGP0j-U40nVNe7vUIcYdhI_yn1rq9Z8TlhK13a2wBLrmM&c=&ch=


need to become civic, government, nonprofit and business leaders,
as well as to engage in an intergenerational conversation on
leadership in our community.

Watch the Kelley School of Business-Indianapolis Dean's Council
video discussing our unique partnership.  

# I n d y L o v e s F l i n t

The Exchange was proud to partner on the #IndyLovesFlint project
and support member Brent Lyle in efforts to gather necessary items
for Flint, Michigan. Bottled and gallons of water, hand sanitizer and
baby/sanitary wipes were some of the most needed items, in addition
to monetary donations.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3AUiZKNnsPHdY-lU-xml2kHq_5TYTVLdJilS0JI3w1ccCwfnlpF35Z4xM0QqA4bNI6X9mBji9aL9eJGFvf0upbMKVSaAQoscpqqGrR9mZq3fR990cuYedsABz6_na5FeCzOeF7OEqXbmBZLVtoxB-Cupqlb83G_Q==&c=&ch=


 

P r e s i d e n t i a l  D e b a t e  P a r t y  R e c a p

Thank you to everyone who attended our first in a series of Watch
Parties for the 2016 Presidential Race co-hosted by the Marion
County Young Democrats at 36 Degrees.

Indy's finest young professionals and civically engaged residents
were able to network and have a good time.



J o i n  W e e k  2 0 1 6  P h o t o  R e c a p

  
--Member Reflection--

I had a great time meeting new people at Movie Night sponsored by
The Exchange at the Indianapolis Urban League. It was refreshing to

see interest in and talk about The National Urban League's pre-
college initiatives with prospective volunteers. I can't wait to work with
these volunteers as we sponsor new activities to stimulate the minds

of Indy's youth.



 

--Member Reflection--
 

Great program at the Madame Walker Theatre Center! Paying tribute
to Amos Brown, Bill Crawford and Bill Mays was so inspiring.

Everyone has the power to serve.

W e l c o m e  N e w  M e m b e r s

Mia Baird
Ryan Bennett

Jasmine Blackmon
Camille Blunt 

Ceceily Brickley
Michael Chapuran

Kelvin Crowe*



Tamara Cypress
Courtney Edmonds

Dionna Embry
Bryon Farmer

Janelle Gearries*
Marisol Goueia

Kristopher Graves
Brandi Holland
Duane Ingram

Leighton Johnson
Channie Jones

Faren Jones
Kristen Lampkin*
Eronica G Locker

Jillean Long*
Emily Massengill
Marcia McDonald

David McGuire
Tamara Nance*
Dominic Paicely
Arnetta Scruggs

Jean Smith 
Yuri Smith

Crystal Smitherman
Lashelle Tipton
Tekiah Tunstall

Alisa Vesely
Marshawn Wolley*

 
*Renewed Membership

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s

March 12, 2016
Overcoming Adversity (Juvenile Detention Center effort
10am @ Marion County Juvenile Detention Center)
  
March 21, 2016
General Body Meeting featuring Interim Indiana Civil Rights
Commission
Judge Noel Allen and Jamal Smith
6:00pm
Location: IUL
  
March 14-18, 2016



Arsenal Tech's Law Week
  
March 19, 2016
Exchange Leadership Fellows Program
Health and Quality of Life
Location: IUPUI Kelley School of Business

IUL NEWS
I n d y  F r e e  T a x  P r e p  P r o g r a m  a t  t h e  I n d i a n a p o l i s
U r b a n  L e a g u e

It is tax season again!  Do you need
access to a computer to prepare and
file your taxes online?  Are you tired
of paying tax preparation fees? 
 
The Indianapolis Urban League, a
new Volunteer Income Tax
Assistance (VITA) site will offer the
Indy Free Tax Prep Program which
provides free tax preparation
assistance to individuals and families

with a combined household income of $60,000 or less per year. 
Individuals will be able to use IUL computers and tax filing software
(MyFreeTaxes.com) for free to file their returns. An IRS-certified
volunteer will be on-hand to assist tax filers.
 

Thursday, March 17, 1:00pm - 3:00pm                        
Tuesday, April 12, 1:00pm - 3:00pm

Indianapolis Urban League, Sam H. Jones Center, 777 Indiana Ave.,
Indianapolis, IN 46202

RSVP: To RSVP, please contact Lela Green
at lgreen@indplsul.org or (317) 693-7603
 

mailto:lgreen@indplsul.org


 



 



NATIONAL URBAN LEAGUE NEWS 



C e l e b r a t i n g  a  C e n t u r y  o f  S a v i n g  O u r  C i t i e s  -  B l a c k
H i s t o r y  M o n t h

"You can holler, protest, march, picket and demonstrate, but
somebody must be able to sit in on the strategy conferences and plot
a course. There must be strategies." - Whitney M. Young, past
National Urban League president

The Civil Rights Movement exploded in the middle of the 20th
century, calling attention to the stark contrasts in quality of life
between Black and White Americans. Separate but equal was no
longer acceptable to millions living in poverty and discrimination.

The League found itself a visionary leader in Whitney M. Young, Jr.,
who took the helm as executive director in 1961. A social worker like
his predecessors, he substantially expanded the League's fund-
raising ability and, most critically, made the League a full partner in
the Civil Rights Movement.
 
Read More

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuK3AUiZKNnsPzbL8vwUdr-fuJGeOezQsgtxwnmudpsiRR7Rt-nRtW1MZ2tgug0euTv1kTjHRbQLxxWI1lVkurF3F06tHLFEkgJxSDuBgU4AX9D4rb_CoWSqSd6-uoNTMcdg_xslTUBS8yVaH3bmPjNtrtrk-pHlTkIMzCQnxBjunN35ZhGOPn7_ZvKrn0lNcMnLp1E3-XtfGv3aamPve5WWsyaIYmbop6g==&c=&ch=


KEEP US INFORMED
The Exchange would like to know what is going on with you and
celebrate your accomplishments. Please provide us with current

contact information, recent achievements, noteworthy honors
and advancements.


